ANAKOINQzH
Ol paBntég/-tpleg mpooépyovtal oto IxoAeio otig 9:00.

Yroxpeouvtat va €xouv pall toug tnv PePfaiwon tou self-test,
EKTUTIWHEVN ) OTO KLVNTO TOUC.

Mmopouv va mpounBeutouv to self-test and 1o dapuakeio, Swpeav,
gwc 17/9.

Ta Aewdopeia Oa avayxwproouv amnod 1o 2xoAeio otig 10:30.

ANNOUNCEMENT
The students come to school at 9:00.

They are required to have a self-test certificate printed or on their
mobile phone.

The self-tests are available at pharmacies for free till September 17" .

On Monday, September 13", the school buses will depart at 10:30.



